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Port Hope’s Centre Pier is located on the harbour near the 
conversion facility and for many years it has been used as a 
temporary storage site for legacy waste Cameco inherited from 
previous operations. To address the waste, the Port Hope Area 
Initiative (PHAI) is constructing a Long Term Waste Management 
Facility (LTWMF) located in the Municipality of Port Hope just 
south of Highway 401. The planned activities on the Centre 
Pier include the removal of all waste, existing buildings and the 
temporary storage mound.  

In 2015, VIM activities began and two small buildings on the pier 
were removed. The drummed waste stored in buildings 43 and 
40, were repackaged and transported to the LTWMF. 

Once all of these activities are completed the land will be available 
to the Municipality of Port Hope for development. 

Once Vision in Motion and Port Hope Area Initiative activities on the Centre Pier are completed,  
the land will be available to the Municipality of Port Hope for development. 
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What is happening on the Centre Pier?
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